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    The child nutrition department is getting ready to wrap up school meals and get rolling right 

into summer breakfast, lunch and dinner. We plan to host our 2ndannual summer lunch kickoff 

event on June 12, 2017. We will feed families and educate them on the importance of using the 

summer lunch program. We have some events planned. Please plan to stop by, between 11AM-

1PM.  

This year we plan to extend summer dinner. During the summer, children can find a meal in 

Browning between 8AM-8PM.   

We received a grant to purchase a commercial water slide jumper; we hope this will bring even 

more children to our sites. Our program ensures that our children are getting a healthy meal with 

all the nutrients they need to be kids! 

 


